
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

              

In Science, we have continued learning about seasonal changes, 

focusing on Winter. We have talked about the months that are in 

Winter, what the weather is like, events and celebrations, what 

happens to plants and animals and clothes we wear to keep warm. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  in Year 1 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Progress: Belinda, Adele 

and Kim 

Achievement: Abaid, Mia 

and Harry 

Reader of the month: 

Sienna 

 

 

 

In Geography, we have made 

maps of the playground to 

highlight some of the human 

and physical features. 

In RE, we have been learning 

about the Christmas story. 

We have been learning the 

songs for our Christmas 

performance in our Music 

lessons. 

In Computing, we have been 

learning how to program a 

Beebot. 

In PSHE, we have talked about 

strategies for solving 

friendship problems and how 

people in a family care for 

each other. 

 

 

 

 

In English, we have been writing 

letters. We have discussed the 

features of letters and we have 

written letters to the tiger and 

Sophie from The Tiger Who 

Came To Tea as well as the 

bears from Goldilocks and the 

Three Bears. Finally, we have 

written letters to our adults at 

home about what we would like 

to do in the Christmas holidays. 

In Phonics, we have learnt the 

sounds o-e, a-e, i-e, e-e, u-e and 

ew (as in crew). 

In our Reading lessons, we have 

been reading poetry and The 

Christmas Pine. 

 

 

In Maths this month we have focused 

on place value with numbers to 20. We 

have made numbers to 20 using 

different manipulatives such as 

Numicon, bead strings and tens 

frames. We have used dienes and part-

whole models to identify the tens and 

ones in 2-digit numbers. We have been 

finding one more and one less than a 

given number, comparing numbers and 

ordering numbers. 

We have also revisited addition using a 

number line, number bonds to 10 and 

the 1 times table. 


